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CAPE HUMAN RESOURCES CLOSES WOODBINE OFFICE 

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky wants to make local residents aware that 
he has received notice from William Harris, Executive Director of Cape Human 
Resources, Inc., that the Cape Human Resources Woodbine office, located at 
the corner of Longfellow and Monroe, is now closed due to budget cuts.

For assistance on home energy and weatherization programs, please contact 
their main office at 100 E. Main Street, Whitesboro, NJ 08252 (609-465-4531).

“Atlantic Human Resources continues to operate its Head Start and Early Head 
Start programs from the social services building at 406 Monroe Street,” added 
Mayor Pikolycky. 


